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Information Services 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

[bookmark: _GoBack]Information Services Portal - Registration

One of the biggest changes to UK data privacy law is effective from 25 May 2018.  The General Data Protection Regulation, also known as GDPR, means you’ll have more control over how your data is used.

To reflect these changes and new obligations 

All the information you provide when you register will be used to manage access to 
Information Services Portal. 

The email address you provide may also be used by:

NHS BSA (Information Services) for service related communications and sending you newsletters relevant to our Information Systems. 

If required we will use the email address provided to:

•           contact you to complete Surveys relating to NHSBSA services and systems
 
and 

•           invite you to take part in research to help improve our services to you.

If you need to update, receive a copy of or delete your registration information then please contact nhsbsa.registration@nhs.net

We will keep your information for 12 months after your account is closed.  This is to ensure that all transactions can be fully audited.

We do not disclose this information to third party organisations.
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